FACT SHEET

PROTECTED INDUSTRIAL ACTION

POSTERS AND STICKERS

Is this action lawful?

Yes. The placement of official AFPA stickers and posters is deemed lawful protected
industrial action (PIA).

Where can | place posters and stickers?

Stickers and posters can be placed wherever you deem suitable. Focus on high traffic
areas such as lifts and entrances and exits where people will see them. Please
remember that permanent damage to surfaces can’t occur, so consider if a sticker or
poster is appropriate for the area you wish to place it.

Stickers and posters must not obscure, damage or interfere with any AFP material
already in place.

I've run out of stickers and posters, what do | do?
Please contact the AFPA office via eaafpaeafpa.org.au and we'll mail out more
stickers and posters to you.

Can | take photographs of the stickers and posters?

100% YES. We strongly encourge you to take photos and send them to the AFPA
via eaafpaeafpa.org.au. Photos will be used on official AFPA social media
channels and provided to journalists to increase media exposure.

Where can | take photographs?
Be creative and take photos with nice and interesting backdrops. When taking the
photo, please consider what and who is in the background. Maintain operational

security. Also, please don't place yourself or the community in danger while taking
photos.

Do | have to time record putting up a poster or sticker?
Yes, even if placing a sticker or poster takes 10 seconds, you are required
to time record this activity. Members must promptly and accurately record
their PIA in the appropriate time recording system AFPA Industrial Action

Incident Report Form

Any issues please contact the AFPA via

W (02) 62851677 & afpa.org.au % eaafpaeafpa.org.au




